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Great to be here! 
It has been a busy couple of weeks, especially for our new First 
years, getting used to being at the high school. In assemblies 
we have been reminded of the ‘Iceberg of Success.’ The 
winning formula for being successful includes a lot of graft 
which people don’t always see – failure, sacrifice, 
disappointment, and ultimately persistance, dedication, hard 
work and discipline are all involved! Let’s support our young 
people to challenge themselves to keep going, progress and 
see what they can achieve. 
 

 
First Year Friends 

We are really pleased and proud to have 55 x S5 and S6 
pupils who have volunteered as ‘First Year Friends’ this 
year. This is the largest group of First Year Friends we have 
ever had, since the programme started 6 years ago. Their 
valuable roles have been a great support in welcoming the 

new S1s to the High School; they have been helping them find their way around 
the school; answering their questions and generally being a kind and friendly 
face to help them settle into their new environment. As we move forward, they 
will be helping at S1 break time drop in sessions as well as continuing to be 
available for any S1s who feel they would like some extra support.   

 

 

“…Let’s support our young people to challenge themselves to 

keep going, progress and see what they can achieve.” 



 

 

   “You can find lots of information about the school on our School webpages and Facebook” 

Seasons for Growth programme 

Change and loss are issues that affect all of us at some stage in our lives. At 

Eyemouth High School we recognise that when changes occur in families 

through significant loss or change in circumstances, young people may benefit 

from learning how to manage these changes effectively.  We are therefore 

offering a very successful programme called Seasons for Growth. You can find 

more information here. This year, the programme will initially be offered to our 

S2 pupils and we will be speaking to them about this opportunity in the 

forthcoming weeks. If you would like any further information or have any questions about the 

programme, please do not hesitate to contact our Home School Link Workers, Laura Simm and 

Sophie McNeil, at the High School on 018907 50363.   

Attendance 
Our School Attendance Expectations & Procedures 
At Eyemouth High School we fundamentally believe 
in the importance of school attendance. Research 
shows that attendance is directly linked to 
achievement and the overall success of a young 
person. See the diagram to the right – a larger 
version of this is available on the website. 
Full details of the School Attendance Expectations 
and Procedures can be found on the School 
Website Eyemouth High School - Attendance). 

 

 

 

Young Scot Card 

If you require a replacement Young Scot Card 

or want to add on  Free Bus Travel please apply online 

via www.getyournec.scot. 

 

Any issues please contact Scottish Borders Council: 

CustomerAdvice@scotborders.gov.uk 
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